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Attached is Resolution 01-10-S, ~Conservation of Green Space,· a piece of legislation passed at the 
April 17, 2001 meeting of the Student Govemment Association Congress. Through this legislation, the 
students request that the university pursue a policy that preserves green space on our beautiful 
campus. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for 
your attention to this issue . 
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